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Company announcement no. 11/2020
Holbak, March 23, 2020

Acquisition of shares in Lollands Bank A/S - Expectations for
profit for the year

Today Sparekassen Sjzelland-Fyn A/S has increased its ownership in Lollands Bank A/S to above
15%.

In company announcement no. 9/2020 of March 18, 2020, Sparekassen Sjaelland-Fyn A/S has
suspended the expectations for the annual result. It is intended, if possible, to set new
expectations for profit for the year when the quarterly report is presented on May 11, 2020.

Kind regards

Lars Petersson Thomas Kullegaard
CEO Chairman

Further information:

Public Relations and Executive Adviser Morten Huse Eikrem-Jeppesen, tel. +45 53 85 07 70
CEO Lars Petersson

Executive Officer of the Savings Bank Lars Bolding
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